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Dear Mr. Adam Stone & Group of friend of the USA,  
 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support of the our project of Sign Language DVD for 
Sri lanka School for the deaf as evidenced by your recent donation of Sri lanka Rupees 1,16,417.10 
(USD 1028), which we received in our organization bank account on 2012-01-19.  
 
Because of your generosity, we are able to further our mission in bettering the Education for the 
deaf in All in Sri Lanka Deaf schools.   
 
Again, many thanks for your support. It means the world to us and all of the Deaf children in  
Sri lanka who are able to participate in this valuable program. We are exceedingly grateful. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
                                                
 
 
Mohomed Naizer                                                    Kasun Jayathunga                                                    
President – RSCD                                                    Project manager-  RSCD                   
                        
 
 
 
(You will be received the original hard copy of this document within next 14 days to your postal address.) 
 
 


